

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Interim Executive Head Teacher: Mr Ben Cooper Interim Head of School: Mrs Kate Roy e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

23 February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Trip to the Roman Museum, Canterbury.

As you may be aware, in year 4 we have been learning about the Romans as part of our topic work. As part of this learning, we have organised an exciting trip to the Roman Museum in Canterbury where the children will have the opportunity to tour the museum and to take part in a workshop looking at everyday Roman artifacts.

The two year 4 classes will visit the museum on different days, travelling by mini bus to and from the museum within school hours, either in the morning or the afternoon.

4B is visiting the museum on **Friday 3rd March 2023**, leaving school at 9.30 a.m. and returning to school by 12.30 p.m. in time for lunch. Children will be able to bring a drink and a snack with them on the trip.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child. If you are happy for your child to attend the trip, please complete the persmission slip below and return it to school along with payment no later than Monday 27th February 2023. Should the cost of the trip cause any concerns please get in touch with the office.

Best wishes	
Ms. Burnett	
Year 4 Trip to the Roman Museum, Canterbury 3 rd March 2023 Please return to the office with £4.50 by Monday 27 th February 2023	
Child's name	Class
I agree / do not agree (please delete) for my child t	to attend the trip to the Roman Museum.
I agree to my child receiving medication as instruct surgical treatment including asaesthetic or blood tre medical authorities present (please contact the sch explanation).	anfusions, as considered necessary by the
Signed	Date



















